
                                                                                                                                        

              
 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 

Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
School Lane, Bunbury, CW6 9NR 

01829 260524 or 261332 
 

RCSAT Executive Headteacher:  Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger 

Deputy Principal: Miss Charlotte Hickson 
principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk   deputyprincipal@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk  

admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 

  

            16th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
I am delighted to invite you to Year 4’s Rainforest Exhibition on 

Wednesday 22nd May at 3.30pm – 4pm. 

As you may know, Year 4 have been learning all about the Amazon 

Rainforest this half term, they have worked across the curriculum 

through our English, Geography, Science, Art and DT to create a 

connected and in-depth approach to our learning. We would love the 

opportunity to showcase some of their work with you, alongside our 

‘Share the Learning’ afternoon, where the Takeaway Homework 

from each class will also be available to see.  

The Exhibition will be held in the Hall, please can I ask that pupils 

are picked up from the exhibition unless they already have 

alternative arrangements, such as an afterschool club or are going 

to Badgers. I am happy for pupils who are going to Badgers to 

attend the exhibition and then be escorted by myself to Badgers 

once the exhibition is finished.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Snelson 
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